
CHAPERONES 
 
We are very appreciative of the presence of the chaperones for the festival. We 
as directors cannot take on such a large project without the support of 
volunteers who are willing to assist us with this wonderful festival. 
 
Please be sure your chaperones know the sequence of events for the day. We 
need the chaperones to be wherever the students move, rehearse. Please 
ask them to help the directors with the movement to and from the auditorium. 
When students need to leave the gymnasium, a chaperone should leave with 
them. I am asking that each school have chaperones in the gymnasium, as well 
as the auditorium, during the sectional rehearsals. These people know the 
students from their respective schools better than our guest conductor. We 
have suggested 1 chaperone per every 10-15 students. 
 
Chaperones will be treated to the Subway dinner option in the cafeteria.  
 
Chaperones from Lapel, Pendleton Heights, and Elwood should eat from 
4:15-4:45 so they are ready to assist with the evening meals. The chaperones 
from Madison-Grant, Frankton, and Alexandria should eat from 4:45-5:15. 
When not eating please be sure that the chaperones are assigned to a designated 
area for your students (whether that be the cafeteria, the dance, or later in the 
homeroom areas.) It is imperative that we have SEVERAL chaperones in 
the DANCE area! Directors, please assign your chaperones so that they know 
where and what times they are to be in the assigned locations of your choice. 
 
Please ask your chaperones to wear a NAMETAG during the festival so that we 
know they are assisting us. These will be available the day of the festival. These 
will also serve as their ticket to the NIGHT concert. 
 
Any of the MGHS chaperones will be happy to assist anyone with a problem. 
 
Please thank ALL chaperones for their efforts in making our 2014 MADISON 

COUNTY CHORAL FESTIVAL A SUCCESSFUL EVENT!!!! 


